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Dear Madam/Sir

I wish to object to the local plan.

The road link from Dipping Brook to Grappenhall Heys will pass adjacent to our property
and will cause blight and drastically reduce its value.

It will also cause more traffic congestion especially at Lumb Brook bridge which is bad
enough already during school runs and when there is an incident on the Thelwall bridge

and traffic is diverted.

Richard and Carol Tayloe-Kaliszuk






